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content of the strategy refresh and overseen by a steering group.  

Thereafter the ADP will review structures to best fit the needs of the 

strategy and ongoing work.  

 

4.3 Medication Assisted Treatment Standards performance reporting is 

reported via the Integrated Performance Management Framework 

(IPMF), delivered by regulated services and considered by the Alcohol 

and Drug Partnership for information.  Regular Support To Implement 

Resource  (STIR) meetings are attended with Public Health Scotland to 

monitor MAT progress throughout the year. MAT is also currently 

reported monthly to the Scottish Government. 

 
4.4 The LDP Standard for Alcohol Brief Interventions is currently focused 

within the settings of Primary Care, Accident and Emergency (A&E) and 

Maternity Services.   Improvements in data collection and collaborative 

working have led to a small increase of reported ABIs within the priority 

settings.  As part of NHS Highland’s plan to increase capacity, additional 

trainers in Argyll and Bute are now able to provide Alcohol Brief 

Intervention training 

 
5. CONTRIBUTION TO STRATEGIC PRIORITIES 

5.1 The 2020-2023 strategy pillars and refreshed 2023 priorities closely align 

to all four of the Argyll and Bute HSCP Joint Strategic Plan priorities. 

 
6. GOVERNANCE IMPLICATIONS 

6.1 Financial Impact – none 

6.2 A spending plan for 2024 until 2025 has been approved by the ADP.   

6.2 Staff Governance 



   

4 

9.2 The existing processes within the HSCP to identify any critical and 

ongoing risks will be used. 

 
11. P


